These are the minutes from the August 21, 2018 meeting of the Hanover Board of Health.
Present were Mr. John Dougherty - Chair, Mrs. Gabrielle Mahoney — Board Member, Delshaune
Flipp — Board Member

Mrs. Kimberly Dixon - Health Agent, William Barrett — Assistant Health Agent, Dave Alexander
— Rockland Cares

Having a quorum, Mr. Dougherty opened the meeting at 6:00 PM.

Rockland Cares:

Dave Alexander, who is a member of Rockland Cares, attended the meeting. The Board
of Health has recently been looking to get involved in an opioid prevention program. Mr.
Alexander attended the meeting after Ms. Flipp reached out to him to learn more about their
organization. Mr. Alexander stated that Rockland Cares is a support program for families who
have a family member who suffers from addiction. He stated that Rockland Cares provides
resources for the people affected, and is not necessarily a service. Mr. Alexander stated that in
terms of services, there is a walk in center in East Bridgewater called East Bridgewater Hope.
Mrs. Mahoney stated that she would like to know what the best way to start an organization such
as Rockland Cares would be. Mrs. Mahoney also stated that the Board of Health could add a link
to Rockland Cares on the Town of Hanover website.

Mosquitos: |

s

West Nile Virus has been increased to moderate in Massachusetts./%?
e Discuss potential farmers market at the Hanover Mall '_;oigg'@ OF HEALTH

Next Meeting: -
e Discuss Microblading at Charles David Salon and Spa

Septic Plan Approvals:

233 Washington Street — Coneco Engineers and Scientists — Dated 7/30/2018 —
Approved as Submitted

1108 Main Street — McGlone Enterprises — Dated- 8/1/2018 —

Approved as Submitted

73 Town Line Drive — Stephen Nelson, Clearwater Recovery — Dated 8/13/2018 —
Approved as Submitted

Mrs. Mahoney motioned to adjourn the meeting at 7:58PM, Ms. Flipp seconded, all in favor.



